TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY

460 James Robertson Parkway
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0505

REMINDER NOTICE OF FILING COMMENTS

DOCKET: 09-00065

IN RE: Appropriateness of Implementation of PURPA Standard 5
(Energy Efficiency) and Standard 6 (Rate Design Modification)
for Piedmont Natural Gas Company, Chattanooga Gas
Company, and Atmos Energy Company

DATE: July 27, 2009

At a regularly scheduled Authority Conference held on May 18, 2009, the panel
voted unanimously to open a docket for the purpose of considering and determining the
appropriateness of the implementation of certain federal standards for gas utilities set
forth in the Public Utility Regulatory Policies Act of 1978 (“PURPA”), as amended by
the Energy Independence and Security Act of 2007, for Piedmont Natural Gas Company,
Chattanooga Gas Company and Atmos Energy Company.

On June 3, 2009, the Hearing Officer assigned to this docket held a Status
Conference for the purposes of reviewing and determining the issues, and setting a
procedural schedule. During the Status Conference,the parties agreed to file comments as
to the appropriateness of the federal standards no later than 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday,
August 4, 2009, and any response to those comments no later than 2:00 p.m. on
Tuesday, August 18, 2009.

FOR THE TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY

A

Gary Hotvedt, Hearing Officer

Original in docket file
¢: Parties of Record
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